United Nations Development Programme

Empowered lives.
Resilient nations,

Date: 08.09.2017

CLARIFICATION AND AMENDMENT NR-1

Subject: Clarification and Amendment Nr.1 to Invitation to Bid for Construction of Solid Waste Transfer Station
in Reyhanli/Hatay

Ref  : UNDP-TUR-ITB-PROJ(SR)2017/07

Dear Madam/Sir,

In relation to our ITB for Construction of Solid Waste Transfer Station in Reyhanli/Hatay within the scope of
Strengthening Social Stability in Southeast Anatolia Project, issued on 24 August 2017 with ref: UNDP-TUR-ITB-
PROJ(SR)2017/07, you are hereby provided with the “Revised Bill of Quantities for Construction Works” provided

in Attachment I, replacing pages 74, 75 and 76 of the ITB in its entirety. No further requests for clarifications shall
be entertained.

The ITB deadline has been extended to Wednesday 20 September 2017, 16:00. Bids submitted later than the date
and time specified herein shall not be accepted.

All other conditions stated in the ITB remain unchanged.

In this regard, you are kindly requested to submit your quotes no later than the above date to the address
stipulated in the ITB.

Yours sincerely,

Assistant Resident Representative (Operations)
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